
 
ATTENTION Parents and Grandparents 

54th Annual VFW Santa Parade has a new parade route! 

 

haverhillsantaparade.com  

The parade begins as always in Bradford, and parade set up continues to 

take place at both the CD Hunking and Wood Schools, as well as the side 

streets of Cumberland and Kensington Avenue.  The first half of the parade 

route itself stays the same too.  The exciting change this year is once we 

cross over the Basiliere Bridge from Route 125 Bradford to Haverhill 

we will be taking a left turn onto Merrimack Street and a right turn 

up Emerson Street, and will end the parade in front of the Boys & 

Girls Club.  The parade will then disband all along Bailey Boulevard in the 

area of the Haverhill Police Station. 

Sunday, November 18th, at 1:00 p.m 

Adult Volunteers and Donations are still needed! 

 

Find us on Facebook for more updates 

www.facebook.com/Haverhillsantaparade 

 


